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ZAMBIA’S STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF ALGERIA, 11TH NOVEMBER 2022.

Mr. President,

Zambia welcomes the delegation of Algeria to the Fourth UPR cycle and thank them for the comprehensive national report and update.
We note with satisfaction efforts the Government of Algeria is making to bring its human rights legislation in line with the constitution and its international obligations. 
In the spirit of a constructive engagement, Zambia wishes to recommend to Algeria  the following:

1. Abolish the death penalty .
2. Amend and diversify existing legislation prohibiting violence against women and to criminalise domestic violence.
3. Intensify  efforts to enact a law to clearly prohibit all corporal punishment of children.
We wish to conclude by wishing Algeria  a successful review.

I thank you Mr. President.
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